Charter Township of Madison
Public Works Monthly Report
January 2024

Water usage for the month of January 2024 was 8.9 million gallons.
Sewer usage for the month of January 2024 was 10.4 million gallons.
Water usage for Fairfield Twp. for the month of January 2024 was 0.850 MG.

Operations

Work orders for the month of January were (56).

Miss Digs for the month of January were (84). All Miss Digs were reviewed and
serviced as needed.

Water meters were read, and all work orders were completed.

All sewer reads were submitted to the City of Adrian.

Lift stations and generators were inspected for the month of January.

Monthly operating report submitted to EGLE.

Backwashing of iron filter as necessary.

Monthly Drinking water sampling has been completed.

Wastewater discharge sampling at water treatment plant.

Communications

The public works has scheduled sewer flow meter calibrations for each of the four
flow meters which are used for tracking and billing from the City of Adrian.

The public works department is in the process of organizing utility prints that
pertain to our underground water and sewer systems.

Tetra tech is drafting a proposal for a water and sewer rate study, Brian Rubel will
be attending the February Board meeting to review the proposal and answer
questions that board members may have.

Robert Bendzinski co. who is a Municipal financial advisor was hired to assist the
Township with the financing of the water treatment plant improvement project.

Submitted by Tim Watterson
Department of public works Superintendent



